
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

DADABHOY, SUHAIL <SUHAIL.DADABHOY@Iondon-fire.gov.uk> 

12 December 2014 08:12 

building.control@rbkc.gov.uk 

FSR-AdminSupport 

Subject: Building Control Response- 12/020696, GRENFELL TOWER, LANCASTER WEST 

ESTATE, LONDON W111WA 

Importance: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Dear Mr Hoban 

Your Reference: FP/14/03563 

High 

Follow up 

Flagged 

12/020696, GRENFELL TOWER, LANCASTER WEST ESTATE, LONDON W111WA 

Please find attached a copy of our response letter to your building control consultation dated 18/11/2014 

If you would like a paper copy of the attached letter then please email the FSR South mailbox. 

Any queries regarding the attached letter should be addressed to the person named below 

If you are dissatisfied in any way with the response given, please ask to speak to the Team Leader quoting our 
reference. 

Yours sincerely 

Suhail Dadabhoy 

LONDON FIRE BRIGADE (LFB) 

Suhail Dadabhoy 
Fire Safety Inspecting Officer 
South West Area (Regulatory Fire Safety) 
Hammersmith & Fulham, Kensington & Chelsea Borough Team 
3'a Floor G33 Kensington 

LONDON FIRE BRIGADE 

LFB00000290_0001 
LFB00000290/1



Email disclaimer 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. 
Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-fire.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer 

For fire safety advice please go to london-fire.gov.ukNourSafety 
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